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As and avid Outdoorsman and hunter I am in complete support of bill HJR5 . The 

rights of all hunters in Oregon need to be protected from the Anti- Hunt community , if 

you do not like hunting then don't hunt . For those of us that go out into our public 

lands with the hope of harvesting an animal weather it be a big game animal or 

upland birds. the idea is to provide food in the most organic means for our family and 

friends. The right to hunt has existed since the beginning of time and should continue 

forever as long as we have the women and men that want to live by harvesting their 

own food .  

PROTECT OUR RIGHTS NOW AND FOREVER . 

Matt Hurley  


